
Newsletter 9 (2014/15) Summer term  
 Thursday 18th June 2015 

You are invited to a celebratory mass  
on Sunday 21st June at 10:30am 
to celebrate the 50th anniversary  
of Father McGrath’s ordination  

into the Priesthood. 
 

It would be lovely if Holy Family parents 
and families would be able to join us for 

this very special mass. 
 

We hope to see you there. 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Thursday 2nd July - Leavers’ Mass 7pm 

Friday 3rd July - non-uniform (donations of alcohol) 
Tuesday 7th July - Drama Club production (7pm) 
Thursday 9th July - Drama Club production (7pm) 

Sunday 12th July - Summer fair 
Thursday 14th July - leaver’s disco (Y1-6 - 3:30-5pm) *Date has changed* 

Friday 17th July - break up for Summer  

Class Teacher Teaching Assistant 

Nursery Miss Grewal/Miss Vickers Mrs Gibbons 

Reception Miss Walsh Mrs Burrow 

Year 1 Miss Allen  Miss Jones/Mrs Higgins 

Year 2 Mr Biedka Miss Dodds 

Year 3 Mrs Williams Mrs McHale/Miss Feeney 

Year 4 Miss Lawson/Mrs Duffy Mrs Woolley/Mrs McHale 

Year 5 Mrs Flanagan Mrs Archdale/Miss Feeney 

Year 6 Miss Wharton/Miss Wolfe Mr Pinna  

Mrs Backhouse, Mrs Murphy & Mrs Merdani will work across the year groups. 

TERM DATES FOR 2015/16 
Monday 7th September ‘15 - return to school after Summer holidays 

Friday 23rd October ‘15 - break up for half term 
Monday 2nd November ‘15 - return to school after half term 

Friday 20th November - Training Day  
Friday 18th December ‘15 - break up for Christmas holidays 

Monday 4th January ‘16 - return to school after Christmas holidays  
Friday 12th February ‘16 - break up for half term 

Monday 22nd February ‘16 - return to school after half term 
Friday 25th March ‘16 - Good Friday 

Monday 28th March ‘16 - Easter Monday 
Friday 1st April ‘16 - break up for Easter holidays 

Monday 11th April ‘16 - return to school after Easter holidays 
Friday 27th May ‘16 - break up for half term 

Monday 13th June ‘16 - return to school after half term 
Friday 22nd July ‘16 - break up for Summer holidays 

Mary Poppins tickets on sale from Monday! £3.50 per adult, £2 per child and £10 for a 
family ticket (admits 2 adults and  up to 3 children).  To buy tickets, please return your 

slip to Mrs Burrow. 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2015/16 
Next year we will be welcoming back Mrs Duffy, who returns to us following her maternity leave. We 
also welcome three new teachers: Miss Vickers, Miss Allen and Mrs Flanagan, along with two new 
Teaching Assistants: Miss Feeney and Mr Pinna. Sadly we will be saying goodbye to our Assistant 
Headteacher, Mrs Utting, who will be taking up a Deputy Headteacher role at another West Yorkshire 
school. We wish her all the best in her future endeavours. Miss Wolfe will take on the role of Acting 
Assistant Headteacher for the coming year. We also will be saying goodbye to Mr Sheridan, as he will 
be leaving us to pursue new opportunities. We wish him the best of luck. 


